Council Meeting: <u>01/23/2024</u>

RECEIVED ON: January 18, 2024 Agenda Item No: 10

From: Rigo Garcia
To: William Martinez

**Subject:** FW: Uptown Trees: City of Whittier is a Disappointment

**Date:** Thursday, January 18, 2024 4:21:25 PM

## Rigo Garcia | City Clerk

City Clerk Department | 13230 Penn St. | Whittier, CA 90602

(562) 567-9850 | Email: RGarcia@cityofwhittier.org | www.cityofwhittier.org

Go Green! Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any information and/or files transmitted /attached with it may contain confidential information that is exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. No right to confidentiality is waived by this email transmission. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving them in any manner. Thank you.

From: Abraham Calderon <amc\_760@hotmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, January 16, 2024 7:40 PM **To:** Rigo Garcia <rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org>

**Subject:** Uptown Trees: City of Whittier is a Disappointment

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Having a canopy of trees is a rarity in the concrete jungle of metro Los Angeles. The decision to remove all the trees along Greenleaf at once is a terrible decision and on brand for just how bad local governments are with urban planning and beautification. It will take 15-20 years to have that kind of canopy again, if you plant the kind of trees that will allow for it.

I wish the city would have considered a long term plan to phase out the trees over a decade rather than turning it into a barren area. Southern California cities never opt for the surgical approach - always straight for the chainsaw.

By the time Uptown has a natural canopy again, and looks green again, my 7 year old will be nearly 30 and I'll have to remind him all the great times we had at the parades and strolling around Uptown enjoying shaded, walkable streets that are very rare in an increasing ugly Los Angeles County. We will not frequent the area once this happens.

Extremely disappointed in this city that seems to rarely get it right. I'm not interested in patronizing sun baked streets in an area that struggles to keep businesses thriving and insists on being built around cars rather than people.

Whittier Citizen